
BAYRIDGE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
1730 – 142ND Street, Surrey, B.C. V4A 6G7 

Phone: (604) 531-8082     Fax: (604) 541-7963 
 

Principal – Bhupinder Shergill 
 

  
 
JANUARY TRANSITION 
As you may be aware, all schools in the Surrey School District recently surveyed the families of 
those students attending the Blended Program; a transition model developed in response to many 
parents’ desires to have different learning options during the pandemic. As the model was 
designed for students to return to full-time, face-to-face instruction in January, we reached out to 
those families to seek their intention to return or continue with the Blended Program in order to 
plan. Based on the number of students returning from the Blended Program, we were able to re-
integrate those students into our existing classes without having to re-organize. While we will be 
welcoming back those in our face-to-face classes, we will also welcome a few of our Blended 
Program students that will be returning in January. The remaining Blended Program students will 
carry on with their respective programs. We wish all of our students the very best as they 
continue on in Term 2! 
 
 
NEWSLETTER SCHEDULE 
Please note, this will be our last newsletter before the break. The newsletter will resume in  
January. 
 
 
WINTER BREAK 

Last Day of School Before Winter Break:  Friday Dec. 18th 
Winter Break:  Dec. 21st – Jan. 1st 

School Re-Opens: Monday Jan. 4th, 2021 
 
 
 
 

I would like to take this opportunity on behalf of the Bayridge staff, to wish you all a wonderful 
and safe holiday season. Although the holidays will be a bit different this year, we hope you are 
able to celebrate and enjoy from the comfort of your own home. We appreciate all the support 
you continue to provide the students and staff at Bayridge and we look forward to continuing 

working with you in the New Year. Here’s looking towards a brighter 2021 year ahead! 
 
 


